## Barnby Dun Primary Academy

Headteacher: Miss C Robinson

Church Road, Barnby Dun, Doncaster DN3 1BG T: 01302 883917 F: 01302 880294 Email: office@barnbydun.doncaster.sch.uk

www.barnbydunprimaryacademy.co.uk



## Growing & Learning Together

Dear Parents/Carers.

As you are aware, next week, the children in Year 6 will take their SATs. We wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your help and support with after school booster sessions and with revision the children have completed at home.

Next week, we will ask the children to do and try their best and we will ensure they get all the support they need in school

It is important that we all ensure the children have the best chance, so there are a few things you can do during test week to support your child.

- > Encourage early nights to ensure the children get a good night's sleep
- > Ensure your child has breakfast each day to get those brains ticking
- Support them with any final revision preparation they want to do
- > Stay positive and help them to have time for rest and relaxation.
- > Ensure they have everything they need for the tests e.g. glasses.

Here is a reminder of the test timetable for next week:

Reading Paper
Grammar Paper
Spelling Paper
Maths Paper 1 Arithmetic
Maths Paper 2 Reasoning
Maths Paper 3 Reasoning

Please note after school boosters have now finished.

Kind Regards

Mrs Pearson and Mrs Harris (Year 6 Teachers)

















